
US-Mail: ALDOT-ECR Bham Area 
  P.O. Box 2745 
  Birmingham, AL  35204 
      Attn:  Sandra F. P. Bonner 

In-Person: Comment forms at the Public 
  Involvement Meeting 

 

The City of Hoover with the Alabama Department of Transportation 
proposes construction of a new interchange to improve  

traffic operations within the AL-150/I-459 Corridor 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION: 
 
 New Diverging Diamond Interchange 

on I-459 near mile marker 9 
 
 Extension of Ross Bridge Parkway to 

intersection of Brocks Gap Parkway 
and South Shades Crest Road  

 
 Auxiliary Lanes from the Exit 10    

interchange to the new interchange 
 
 Bridge over I-459 
 
 Ramp bridges over railroad 
 
 Sidewalk along one side of the Ross 

Bridge Parkway extension 

New Interchange on I-459 (Hoover)

 Project Area 

Public Involvement Meeting 

Thursday,  May 25, 2023 

Hoover Family YMCA 
2250 John Hawkins Parkway 

Hoover, AL  35244 
 

Morning Session:  10:00 AM to 12:00 PM 
Evening Session:  5:00 PM to 7:00 PM 

Open-house Format 
 

Anyone with a disability requiring special 
assistance, should contact the Region office at  

(205)581-5725 at least two days in advance of the 
meeting. The meeting facilities are wheelchair 

accessible. 

http://www.aldotinvolved.com
mailto:i459-interchange@dot.state.al.us?subject=New%20Interchange%20on%20I-459
https://goo.gl/maps/zxEeDPeXVTvDvBwx6
https://goo.gl/maps/zxEeDPeXVTvDvBwx6
https://goo.gl/maps/zxEeDPeXVTvDvBwx6

